
TOWN OF YORKTOWN 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR 

MANAGED IT SERVICES 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed proposals will be received by the Town Clerk, Town of 
Yorktown, Westchester County, NY until 10:00 A.M. on Friday, December 6, 2024 at the Town 
Hall, 363 Underhill Avenue, Yorktown Heights, NY 10598 for Managed IT Services. 
 
Specifications may be obtained at the Office of the Town Clerk, 363 Underhill Avenue, Yorktown 
Heights, NY 10598 during regular business hours, also on the Town’s website at 
www.yorktownny.org., and on BidNet Direct (www.bidnetdirect.com).  All bids must be 
accompanied by a Non Collusive Bidding Certification and must be received in the Office of the 
Town Clerk no later than 10:00 a.m. on December 6, 2024 and marked “Proposal:  Managed IT 
Services.” 
 
The Town of Yorktown reserves the right to waive any informalities in the proposals, to reject any 
or all proposals and reserves the right to accept that proposal which it deems most favorable to the 
interests of the Town of Yorktown.   

 

DIANA L. QUAST, TOWN CLERK 
MASTER MUNICIPAL CLERK 

 TOWN OF YORKTOWN  
 


